
My name ,s Deanne Labutte and am wr1t1 n~ 

this letter to you because unfortunately I am 

unable to attend this meet, n~q althou~h I will 

try to zoom 1no The reason for this as you 

know ,s the build, n~ ,s approximately 14 

inches h1~her then the or1~1nal 23ft 
var, anceo I am not aware 1f anyone has 

comp la, ned or not so I approached all my 

surround, n~ ne1~hbors that the he1~ht of the 

structure would have an impact on and they 

have s,~ned a paper stat, n~ ,t does not affect 

them 1n any wayo If this variance ,s turned 

down our only other cho1 ce 1s to cut into the 

en~1neered trusses and take the roof down 

141ncheso I have been told this could very 

well compromise the 1nte~r1ty of the trusses 

and leave 9u1te a mess 1n the newly insulated 

att, Cq there ,s also a roof vent close by which 

will also cause a lar~er hole and a 

considerable amount of moneyo So I am 

plead, n~ w1 th you all to please consider the 

re precut, ons of this structure 1f we have to 



cut into the roof o Alon~ with this letter 
should be a copy of the letter from Mro Avoll10 
(chief buYld1n~ off1c1al) 1nsur1n~ 1t 1s 14 
inches too h1~h aswell as s1~natures from the 
Surround1n~ ne1~hborSo 
Sorry I could not here 1n person and thank 
you for your t1meo 

Sincerely Deanne Labutte 


